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A Word From Our Pastor

Grace and Peace to You!

It is summertime…and it is HOT! Please stay hydrated…keep cool…and don’t over exert yourselves
in the heat of the day. Check on your neighbors and friends and make sure everyone is taken
care of and comfortable. I announced this on Sunday, but I wanted to let folks know again, if any
Quaker member does not have adequate AC in their home and needs a place to stay cool,
please contact the church office and we will make sure you can access the building during these
days of over 100 temps and high humidity. 

I will be traveling to Montreat for 2 weeks again this July and we will welcome to the pulpit Kitty
Hahn-Campenella on July 20th and Richard will cover worship on July 27th. We hope to hear from
our youth on August 3 about their time at Montreat. I know many folks have been watching the
work for the new Scattering Garden and path by the cemetery take shape and it is looking
beautiful…I am thrilled to have a safer and more beautiful walkway down to the Columbarium
and Cemetery. The Cemetery team is to be commended for their hard work and due diligence  
making this expansion come to fruition. The August newsletter should contain lots of pictures of
the completed project. 

I can’t wait to see all the children during Music and Arts Camp (July 14-16) and I hope that if you
have children in your life, you have invited them to take part! We packed a whopping 43 boxes
for Meals on Wheels…thank you to everyone who donated, packed, wrapped, and prayed for this
project! 

Finally, we received word that former pastor, Rev. Bernard Bangley died, Saturday June 21,
2025…we hold his family and loved ones in prayer and give thanks for his life and witness…well
done good and faithful servant.  

  

Love and Light,
Anghaarad



 Coffee with the Pastor
Join Anghaarad for coffee at The Bagel & I at 20584 Timberlake Road on
Thursday, July 17 from 10 am to noon. Come for a cup of coffee, tea or even
breakfast and great conversation…this is a wonderfully relaxing time for all
members of Quaker and friends.  

This month Lunch Bunch will head to Forks Country Restaurant in Bedford at 1619 Forest
Road. Join us on Wednesday, July 16 at 11:30 am. We will need to give a final head count to
the restaurant by Monday, July 14 so please RSVP to Sara by text, call 434-941-3349 or email
her at buzzandsara@gmail.com.



Montreat Prayer Partners

It is that time of year again to send our youth and adults traveling to the Montreat Youth
Conference with prayer and bags full of goodies. Be sure to sign up ASAP and take one of
the provided bags to fill with treats and love. We have a total of 17 folks heading down to
North Carolina…please be sure to have your bag returned by Sunday, July 13!!!







Just a reminder that we now offer electronic giving. You can give simply by scaning the QR
code to the side or go to our website www.qmpc.org and click the GIVE NOW button at the
top of the page to be taken to our secure site. There is a small fee involved and you will have
the option to cover that fee when you give.

Online Giving Available

MEMORIALS FOR JUNE

given by Shirley Morris
in memory of her husband, father and father-in-law for Father’s Day.

Financial Report for May




